
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 12/12 Preschool Open House 3:20 pm
● 12/14 No Homework Night
● 12/15 Polar Express Night @ LLE 

6-8:30 pm
● 12/16 Report Cards Online
● 12/18 CRS Winter Concert 

Kindergarten & 1st Grade 1:30
● 12/21 Preschool Winter Concert
● 12/23 Early Dismissal Preschool 

12:00 K-4 12:30

December 9, 2022

CRS and LLE Book Fair

On November 30 CRS visited, and 
December 1 LLE visited the PTO Scholastic 
Book Fair.  Students enjoyed shopping for 
books as well as journals, erasers, pens, 
bookmarks, and posters. Family Night 
included donuts provided by the Demarest 
Police Department as well as a story read 
by Mrs. Spence. Thank you so much to the 
Demarest PTO for bringing this wonderful 
event to our schools!



Spotlight on Third  Grade

The third graders at LLE have been 
busy this school year! The students 
are thinking about the characters in 
the books that they are reading and 
learning about both internal and 
external traits. In math, students 
are practicing their multiplication 
facts. In science, the children are 
learning about weather and climates. 
The students have been practicing 
for the winter concert as well.

4th Grade Career Day

On October 28th, LLE hosted its first Career Day. 
Fourth Grade students chose a career and were 
asked to create a poster describing their chosen 
profession with how math is used. Students and 

parents enjoyed viewing all of the creative projects. 
Great job, fourth graders!



Message from the Principal

December 9, 2022

Dear CRS and LLE Families,

I want to start by thanking our school community for the amazing amount of food donations that 
we collected during American Education Week. It will definitely help many families in need.  
Another activity that took place was Teacher Switch Day.  During one period for that day, the 
students worked on a fun activity with a teacher from another grade level.  Everyone had a great 
time getting to know one another.  Please take time to read over the important dates below.

● 12/12-Preschool Open House-3:20 @ CRS-Please call Mrs. Rraci in the CRS office at 
201-768-6060 ext. 51535 to RSVP

● 12/14-No Homework Night
● 12/14-Preschool registration will take place at 9:00am and will be done online.  There will 

be a link on the Demarest School District website.  Directions regarding this will be 
emailed out prior to this date.  

● 12/15-Polar Express
● 12/16-CRS Winter Concert-Kindergarten and First Graders only-1:30-Doors open at 1:15
● 12/21-Preschool Winter Concert-1:15 (Please note that the original time was 1:30)-Doors 

open at 1:00
● 12/23-Early Dismissal

○ 12:00-Preschool
○ 12:30-K-4

Please remember to have your child properly dressed during the colder months.  We have many 
items in the lost and found.  Some parents do place labels on the tags of their child’s attire which 
is extremely helpful.  Finally, make sure that your child has their coat and all belongings ready to 
exit the vehicle in the morning to help move the line along.

All my best,

Mr. Mazzini
Principal


